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Covid Visitors Policy Addendum
THIS FORM NEEDS TO BE READ TO EACH VISITOR AND PROVIDED A COPY COVID 19 VISITING PROTOCOL
 To ensure you and your family member stay safe during these challenging times we request that all visitors adhere to the following visiting rules: 
● Pre book visits only: Visits are only allowed if they have pre-booked. Please call the service to book your visit. 
● Only one visitor per visit is permitted. 
● Please arrive 30 minutes earlier than you allotted visiting time slot as you will be tested for coronavirus before the visit is Permitted-Staff will run through how to carry out the test, results will take 20-30 mins and only negative results will be allowed to visit.
 ● If you have recently returned from holiday please ensure that you have followed government advice regards to quarantine rules: For each visitor we need to complete a questionnaire – “Coronavirus – safe to visit form” Visitors will be asked to ring the doorbell when they arrive and complete the form. We ask that on good weather visit take place outside. We will limit the visits inside so pre-booking is essential. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]● Visits are limited to 30 minute slots: We have allocated a certain space for visits. Maximum visiting time is 30 min. We encourage people to use the garden as well as internal visits as we can be a little more flexible and this will minimize the risk of transferring infection. 
● Temperature is checked prior to entering the service: Temperatures WILL be taken and recorded on the questionnaire form, at the main door before the visitor is permitted entry. If temperature is within the safe limits i.e. 37.7, or lower you will be shown to the visiting area that has been allocated and sanitised.
 ● Wearing PPE: Visitors are all expected to sanitise hands, wear an apron, gloves and mask all the time. 
● Visitors may now hold hands, however no other physical contact is allowed and social distancing measures must be adhered to during all other interactions within the service at all times during the visit
● Refreshments: Visitors are NOT permitted to use the toilet or be provided with drinks 
● Sanitising equipment: After visits staff are responsible for cleaning and disinfecting the chair and the area, and leave everything ready with a new set of PPE for the next visit. Whilst the service and all its staff are following all infection control guidelines we are unable to guarantee that the service is free from COVID and visiting is undertaken at your own risk. Our services are a busy, and it’s an unsettling and unprecedented time for us all and we wish our staff, you and your families the very best of health through this challenging time. 
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